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Whats On Ceduna 
West Coast Motorcycle Club 

Sunday 27 March : 7:30am
West Coast Motorcycle Club

 Denial Bay Rd
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Contact Us

Council Projects

Rural Business Support (RBS) has a

new support program fully

subsidised for small business

owners who are concerned about

the impact of drought, bushfire

and/or COVID-19 on their business.

To be eligible to receive financial

counselling, a small business must:

•Have 19 employees or less

•Be experiencing, or at risk of,

financial hardship due to drought,

bushfire or COVID-19

• Be located in an area classified as

rural. 

You can find more information at

www.ruralbusinesssupport.org.au

Community News
Free Rural Business SupportCeduna Swimming Enclosure Council Meetings Now Online

An uninvited visitor to the

swimming enclosure on Saturday 19

March resulted in the enclosure

being closed. A Wobbegong Shark

approximately 1.8m in length gave

a number of swimmers a fright.

The Wobbegong accessed the

enclosure via a hole at the base of

the net. The Wobbegong Shark is a

bottom dweller and is known for

resting on the seabed, they are

opportunistic feeders and will feed

on any prey that come close to

them. Although not generally

considered to pose a threat to

humans, they have attacked divers

and swimmers who unknowingly

have come too close.Council

engaged a commercial diver to

ensure the Wobbegong had departed

the enclosure and repaired the

holes to the net. The swimming

enclosure was reopened to the

public Monday afternoon. 

At the March 2022 council

meeting, Council resolved to live

stream all Council Ordinary

Meetings and any Section 41

Committee Meetings. All meetings

will be live streamed via Youtube

to the community. The live stream

recording will stay in the public

domain for a period of 4 weeks. To

view these recordings please visit

the District Council of Ceduna's

Youtube channel.

www.youtube.com.au/channel/UC8

M9_n49bbC_0iSWyEvJfyg

For assistance please contact

Council on 08 8625 3407.

Council have removed the median

strip on May Crescent. Residents

will now have increased

maneuverability when accessing or

departing from properties with

trailers or boats. The Pinky Point

stairwell at Thevenard has

undergone repairs and is now open

and accessible to the general public.

 

Roads and Open Spaces

REMINDER
Community Consultation 

Ceduna Safe Swimming Enclosure
CLOSES: Friday 25 March 12pm




Daylight Savings End
Sunday 3 April : 3am

Turn the clock backwards 1hr

April Council Meeting
Wednesday 20 April : 3pm

Council Chambers

Easter Egg Hunt
FREE EVENT

Sunday 17 April: 9am
Thevy Botanical Park

 Ceduna Dirt Circuit 
Saturday 2 April : 4pm

ANDOC Park Denial Bay Rd
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